From: _

Sent: 02 October 2020 11:53

To: Lawlor, Josh

Cc: Planning

Subject: subject heading: Application 2020/1332/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

T object to the 5g towers going up on Taplow tower. T have family living there and fear of radiation to them,
myself and children when we will visit and if course the surrounding. This is not right to subject peoples
lives to this it will be appalling. Take this email for my own obection and that of the six others that the 5g
tower will affect from my family.

Shereen Gleave



